

## United States Army Accessions Command and Fort Knox 1600 Spearhead Division Avenue, Department 600 Fort Knox, Kentucky 40122-5600

June 16, 2011

Mr. Denny Hair 30446 Joseph Road Hockley, Texas 77447

Dear Mr. Hair,

Thanks so much for your recent letter, which I received on June 13<sup>th</sup>. It is good of you to take time to write to let me know of your experiences at the Museum and on our installation. I am extremely happy to pass on your commendation to Mr. Chris Kolakowski and his superb staff – as well as our Patton Volunteers. They are indeed, dedicated, knowledgeable and friendly.

I'm glad that we were able to assist with your research and very happy that you enjoyed your stay at Fort Knox. I'm very proud of all of our Soldiers, civilian employees and contractors who work on the installation.

Thank you also for the brochure you sent along with your letter. You are carrying on the proud traditions of General George S. Patton and the US Army in an exemplary fashion. My best to you in all your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Benjamin G. Freakley

Lieutenant General, U.S. Army

Commanding General